
	
  

Dear Students, 
  
Congratulations on wrapping up your semester!  I am writing to share with you some 
important information about financial aid, registration, and other activities you will 
conduct with the law school this summer. 
  
Over the course of this summer, the law school will transition to Banner, a new 
student information system to replace our current Exeter student system, which is 
becoming obsolete.  We look forward to utilizing Banner to improve our student 
services. 
 
We are in the process of transferring all student data to the new system, 
incorporating several best practices, measures, and safeguards to ensure that all data 
is accurate and secure. 
 
In addition, over the next few months, we will shift many functions and transactions 
that are important to you to the new system, including financial aid, registering for 
Fall 2015 classes, paying your bills, and ordering transcripts. 
  
Throughout the summer, we will send you information via email about how to use 
this new system and perform these essential tasks.  Staff in the relevant departments 
will also be available to answer your questions.  Please be sure to carefully read 
every email you receive from the law school this summer.  Otherwise you risk 
missing information crucial to performing these activities that are necessary to 
your Fall 2015 enrollment.  If necessary, please set up automatic forwarding of 
your lls.edu emails to an account that you will check at least daily. 
  
  
Have a wonderful summer! 
Dean Sridharan 

	
  


